# **Bobbie Noonan's Child Care**

January 2019 Monthly Newsletter

## Let it Snow, Let it Snow, Let it Snow!

10155 W. Roberts Road Palos Hills, IL 708-599-0101



### Upcoming Events

January 9: Colgate Bright Smiles dental van visit

January 15: Registration opens.

January 21: Martin Luther King Jr. Day, school open

January 24: Kindergarten informational meeting at 5:30pm. You are under no obligation to attend our Kindergarten if you attend the meeting. This is to give you information that will help in your decision of which Kindergarten is best for your child. Feel free to come with any questions you may have.

**February 1:** 50% off registration ends; registration open to the public

Happy New Year and Welcome Back! Now that the excitement of the holidays have passed we are ready to settle back into our regular routines. In the month of January each child will be reevaluated and the results will be compared to those completed in September. This will help us determine how your child is progressing academically and socially, as well as help us to plan the appropriate curriculum for the following months. Your child's progress will be discussed at parent-teacher conferences in February. Specific information concerning dates and times will be sent home by your child's teachers.

#### Tax Time

For Income Tax purposes our information is listed below:

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care
10155 South Roberts Road
Palos Hills, IL 60465
Tax ID number: 36-4161899
If you require a yearly tuition printout
please ask in the office.



### Colgate Bright Smiles, Bright Futures Dental Van Visit

They will be coming on Wednesday, January 9 at 9:00 to provide free dental screenings and education to all children with a signed parental consent form. Forms will be emailed, or you can pick one up in the office. The dentist or hygienist will look at your child's teeth and no sharp instruments will be used. The program follows strict health guidelines to ensure that each child is safe and treated with care and sensitivity. Your child will receive a free toothbrush and toothpaste, and a report on your child's teeth.

**Pre-K Parents:** We will have an informational meeting on Thursday, January 24 at 5:30pm so you can meet Mrs. Skirmont and find out more information about our Kindergarten program. You are under no obligation to register by attending this meeting. Come with questions!

### **Loyalty Discount**



Announcing our Loyalty Discount for our favorite families! All Fall registrations received by February 12<sup>th</sup> will receive a 50% discount! \$50.00 for one child, or \$75.00 for family registration. The Summer activity fee will be \$30.00. You don't want to miss out on this great opportunity!



## Happy Birthday!!!!!

Jacob Leclercq	1/2	Alyse Gomez 1/12
Anabella Zitawi	1/3	Santino Luna 1/13
Maya Mickevicius	1/4	Angelina Hernandez 1/18
Liam Kelly	1/5	Lucas Czudak 1/18
Logan Thomas	1/7	Juliana Waksmundzki 1/19
Mia Miltenis	1/9	Aaron Torres 1/25
Amelia Subasic	1/9	Bennett Rupar 1/29

Medicals are required by the state to be renewed every two years. If you are not sure when your child's medical expires just ask in the office. We do try to send reminders; if you are taking your child for a check-up stop by the office for a new medical form. Also, any time vaccines are given ask the doctor's office to write down the information for files. We need record of every vaccination given. Vaccinations are required for Kindergarten also; when going for your 5 year old visit ask for a new medical form. Thank you!

When your child is picked up by someone other than parents please do not give out the code to the front door. This way they can be ID'd in the office and be brought to the room. If someone will be picking up on a consistent basis they most certainly can have the code. Remind anyone new picking up your child they will be ID'd.



We're on the Web!

www.bobbienoonans.com
palos.director@bobbienoonans.com